
Reception Autumn News! 

 

 

This term we have been reading 

lots of Julia Donaldson books! We 

explored the forest during the 

Gruffalo and made boats during 

Jack and the FlumFlum tree. 

Reception explored the 

snow and learned all 

about freezing and 

melting. We even 

made a snowman! 

We are working hard on our 

nativity performance, singing, dancing 

and learning lines! 

To raise money for children in need 

we made Pudsey biscuits, ears and 

masks. 


